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All Providers

Announcement

Revalidation Extended to June 2022

On December 13, 2021, Montana Healthcare Programs began sending revalidation notices to providers who are
due for provider revalidation.

The letters specified a due date; however, Montana Healthcare Programs is extending the required revalidation
date to June 2022 for any provider who has received a revalidation notice.

This extension is due to the challenges presented by learning a new provider enrollment and maintenance
system in addition to the significant volume of providers requiring revalidation.

Thank you for your continued participation in Montana Healthcare Programs!

Contact Information

For claims questions or additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or
(406) 442-1837 or email Montana Provider Relations Helpdesk.

Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website at https://medicaidprovider.mt.gov.
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